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Atchison closure means traffic reroute

(KAIR)--As construction work continues as part of Atchison’s Commercial Street
Project, motorists on 6th Street, at the Commercial Street intersection, will be
diverted this week.

That’s according to a release from the City of Atchison, which says the closure,
expected to begin Tuesday, will last for about one week.

The intersections at Sth and Commercial and 7th and Commercial will remain
open, but both “will require reconstruction at some point in the next couple of
months as work on the 500-600 Commercial Street Project continues.”

The release notes that the project’s contractor remains on schedule for the June
completion timeline established at the time construction began.
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